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Campus Update



9th September 2022


Dear Parent/Carer,
Today our thoughts are with the Royal family, as they mourn the loss of their mother, grandmother and great grandmother, Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth.
In June, our children and young people enjoyed celebrating the Platinum Jubilee and recognising Her Majesty’s incredible service to our country. This morning, in many of our classes, children have taken time with staff to reflect on her life, sharing their thoughts and stories. 
A Book of Condolence is available for signing at the Library Contact Centre, within the campus, during opening hours. We have recently received copies of “Queen Elizabeth – A Platinum Jubilee Celebration” for every primary pupil. We had planned to issue these this week, but they will be distributed in due course.
Yours faithfully
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Susan Oliver

Headteacher
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